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GATE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

May 5, 2020

Due to the current health threat from the Novel Coronavirus and to protect the health and safety of Commission
members, Administrative staff and potential guests, the May 5, 2020 meeting of the Gate City Planning
Commission will be postponed until the next regularly scheduled meeting on June 2, 2020.
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Ann Castle, Secrgtary
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